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With the finalization of the sale agreement with Northwest Colorado Health, our attention 
and efforts now shift to managing a smooth transition. A transition of this size and 
complexity in just a few short weeks is challenging and we are committed to doing 
everything we can to make sure Casey’s Pond residents and team members are minimally 
impacted during this time. We recognize these past few months have been stressful and 
traumatic for many and are grateful we are entering a period where residents and team 
members can experience some stability. 
 
We are thrilled to work with Northwest Colorado Health as the buyer of Casey’s Pond and 
want to pass along a short note from their CEO to our community. You will be hearing and 
seeing more from them in the coming weeks. 
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Dear Casey’s Pond Community, 
  
Northwest Colorado Health is honored to have the opportunity to support the critical care 
that Casey’s Pond provides in the Yampa Valley.  
 
We have a lot to get done in the coming days, weeks, and 
months and I want to assure you that stabilization for 
residents, families and staff is the main priority during this 
transition. We are working with the Receiver, Cappella, 
State of Colorado, and other community partners to ensure 
a smooth transition.  
 
I would love to highlight the importance of continuing to 
choose to live here as a resident, supporting your loved one 
in living here, and remaining an employee here to help 
Casey’s Pond stabilize and foster much-needed growth for 
the community.  
 
We are humbled by the tremendous community support 
that has made this purchase possible and we are doing everything in our power to limit the 
impact of this transition on each of you. I look forward to providing timely updates as they 
become available, and I look forward to meeting you all soon. 
  
Stephanie Einfeld, CEO 
Northwest Colorado Health 

 


